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December 29, 2012

Dear Graduate:

Each year I survey graduates for feedback on the content of the curriculum as one component of our self-assessment.  This survey is not only important to us and performed annually, but is expected by the Commission on Accreditation of Physical Therapy Education (CAPTE).  The return rate from survey's varies greatly, and I would appreciate your time to complete and return this.  If you wish, it will also be available online (click on the alumni page of our website) to download onto your computer, complete using Word, and return via email.  The return email will not be used to identify any returned surveys.  It is too long to place on Survey Monkey or other web based system.  

As part of this accreditation review, we are also required to survey the supervisors of our graduates as a reflection of the quality of our program.  We would like your help with gathering this information.

Please complete the enclosed questionnaire and return it in the envelope provided.  Then take the other questionnaire to your immediate supervisor at work.  Please ask them to complete the survey, returning it directly to us in the enclosed envelope.  A high response rate is vital for our meeting the accreditation criteria.  More importantly, we will use your opinions as we continue to build the quality of our program. 

The numbers you see on the envelopes are only for tracking purposes.  Secretaries will log in the response and throw away the envelope.  Your name will not be associated with the responses to both questionnaires.

We appreciate your assistance in providing this valuable information.  Thank you.  
Sincerely,
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Gary Krasilovsky, PT, PhD
Executive Officer
Graduate Center DPT Program
Associate Professor & Director 
Hunter College/Graduate Center DPT Program
425 East 25th Street
New York, NY  10010
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